
Dear Committee, 
My name is Ryan Janson, and I fully support SB2137. I would like to have the opportunity to 
archery hunt over supplemental feed. This will help with better shot placement and better 
deer recovery. As a hunter myself I have done research on the CWD narrative and have not 
seen any evidence to show that it is a true problem. However, EHD and lack of winter herd 
management is a much bigger problem. Please Vote yes on SB2137. 
 
Sincerely,  
Ryan Janson 


